
 

 

For construction of raw water mains to provide centralized PFAS treatment to  
the Ridgewood Water System, the projects are financed by the New Jersey  
Water Bank (NJWB) in the following amounts: 
 
• Raw Water Mains Phase 1 – Contract 1 (Glen Rock and Ridgewood, NJ) - 

$2,603,250 
• Raw Water Mains Phase 1 – Contract 2 (Midland Park and Wyckoff, NJ) 

- $673,938 
• Raw Water Mains Phase 1 – Contract 3 (Midland Park, Ridgewood and 

Wyckoff, NJ) - $7,477,971.58 
• Raw Water Mains Phase 1 – Contract 4 (Wyckoff, NJ) - $4,783,933.04 
 
The NJWB is a State Revolving Fund program jointly administered by the  
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) and the New  
Jersey Infrastructure Bank (NJIB) and uses a combination of funds provided  
by the United States Environmental Protection Agency, the DEP, and the  
NJIB to provide very low interest loans to borrowers for environmental  
infrastructure projects. 
 
These projects will improve water quality for the residents and businesses in  
the Ridgewood Water System (Glen Rock, Midland Park, Ridgewood, and  
Wyckoff, NJ) by connecting Ridgewood Water facilities to centralized PFAS  
treatment facilities to comply with the drinking water standards set by the New  
Jersey Department of Environmental Protection. 

 
State Revolving Fund programs around the nation provide states and 
communities the resources necessary to maintain and improve the 
infrastructure protecting our valuable water resources nationwide. 


